
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION 
 
 

Instruct  the  Police  Department to report to  the  Public Safety Committee on the 
Systemwide Mental Assessment Response Team (SMART) Program and County 
resources, how  SMART  officers  partner with County clinicians, and whether the 
County  has  committed to  providing  additional resources if the City expands the   
SMART program. 
. 
. 
 
(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2022-23 Budget on May 18, 2022) 


